














































The Executive Board updated the Bylaws in May 2020, to reflect the fact that TAC now serves girls. To 
achieve that, in two places in Article II, Section 1, the language "boys and young men and women" was 
changed to "youth". Apart from these changes, this version is current. - Dean Menegas, Council President 
7/27/23
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